
An Annapolis Orthodox 

Christian Mission 
In historic downtown Annapolis 

Saturday, May 8, 2010 4:30 p.m., 

St. John’s College Boathouse 

Questions?  Contact Thomas Browning, browning.tw@gmail.com, 512-461-8094 or Chaplain, Fr. Dcn. Robert Miclean, 
RobMiclean@aol.com, 262-844-2369. (hosted by the St. John’s College OCF & Annapolis Pan-Orthodox College Ministry) 

 

Please join us for 
an Open House 

 
 
 
 

 Vespers followed by a presentation, along with a casual dinner 
 Q & A on the mission and the Church’s ministry in Annapolis 
 Please park along King George St. The boathouse is on the right 
just past College Creek.  


